This Sunday we pause to remember those lost or injured twelve years ago in the WTC bombing of February 26, 1993. Our thoughts go out their families, as well as all others who were impacted in some way by this tragic event.        

This week we heard from many family members who were concerned about the controversy surrounding the possible transfer of operations of six major US ports to a company owned by the United Arab Emirates (UAE). We share these concerns and have reached out to elected officials on your behalf. VOICES will continue to monitor this situation and strongly suggests a moratorium on the takeover until there is a full investigation by Congress. In addition, this debate has brought to light that the overall operations of port management in the US are extremely vulnerable and must be reevaluated and scrutinized to address the threat of terrorism. We have included additional information below and encourage you to visit our bulletin board and share your thoughts. We hope you will continue to contact your representatives to make your views known on this controversial issue.  

As always, the entire team at VOICES is here to help you. Please continue to reach out.

